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The President’s Message 
 
The Rochester Lions Club started out the month of August with our annual 
picnic in the park.  This turned out to be a real fun time and we have to 
thank Lions John Benczik and Jerry Janabet for doing the cooking of the 
meat.  We have to thank Lion Jim Madson for the cooking of the corn.  We 
also have to thank Lion Gail Kemler for getting all of the corn and shucking 
all of it.  We want to thank Lion Dave McKenzie for getting everything that 
we needed to have the picnic.  We want to thank Lion Eric Bothwell for get-
ting the park for our use. We also want to thank Lion Kathy Gladd for bring-
ing everything that she did from our food wagon so that we could have the 

picnic.  We also want to thank Lion Mike Gendich for having all of the games for the kids to take part in after 
dinner.  Most of all we all want to thank YOU that came with the food to pass and whole night turned out to be 
just great. 
 
The Rochester Lions Club wants to thank Lions Dennis Scott and Bill Claussen and their committee for all the 
work that they did on the Rocken Rods N’ Rochester Car Show.  This sure turned out to be one of the best 
car shows in the area.  We can also look to all of the members that worked on the project as you made the 
project work.  Lion Kathy Gladd again had the Lions Food Wagon there and it was in operation and made 
money for the club.  It is just so wonderful to see our members out on all the projects.  Thanks so very much. 
 
We of the Rochester Lions Club would also like to welcome new member John H. Reasmsma into our Club.  
Lion John is married and his wife is Peggy.  They live at 53165 Forster Lane in Shelby Township, Mi.  48316.  
His phone is 586-254-1077 and his email is johnhr820@wideopenwest.com   He is a self employed Senior 
Designer.  His Lion Sponsor is Lion Bill Claussen  and we thank Lion Bill for bringing in Lion John.  Lion John 
was out working on our Car Show the day before he became a Lion Member. 
 
We will be calling on all of our members to work and take part in the Memorial Golf Outing that will be taking 
place on September 30th.  Lion Dave McKenzie and his committee have been working very hard to make this 
project a success .  Your help will be asked for as the time gets near. 
 
As your President, I have the new application for the Lions of Michigan Leadership Institute.  This will take 
place November 12-14, 2010.  It will again be held at Higgins Lake.  This is something that all Lions should 
attend.  It will teach leadership not only for Lion Leaders but for life leaders.  Secretary Arnold also has appli-
cations so you can ask either one of us. 
 
In closing, I would like each of our Lion members to turn to page #3 in our new roster book.  This is the Lions 
Code of Ethics.  At the very end of the page it states: 
“To Be Careful with my criticism and liberal with my praise; to build up and not destroy” 
 
This is something that each Lion should take to heart. 
 
Yours in Lionism 
President Jim  

  

mailto:johnhr820@wideopenwest.com
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Upcoming Meetings 

 September 13 -Sally Anglim, President of the 

Rochester Schools PTA Council.  Sally will be 

speaking on "Rachel's Challenge"the program that 

was awarded our "Doc" O'Brien Grant for this year. 

 

 September 27 - Christine Hage, the Director of the 

Rochester Hills Public Library  

 

 September 30rd Ken Lowes & Bob Sutton Annual 

Memorial Golf Outing 

 

 October 4 – Walt Kowalczyk - a review of his  

     college and professional football career 

 

 October 18 Jaymes Vettraino, City Manager for 

 Rochester talks about the challenges facing the city 

in the years ahead  

This newsletter is published as a service to members of the Rochester Lions Club.  All rights reserved.  

Hard copies generously printed by FEDEX/Kinkos Office & Print Center  located at 133 S. Main St in down-

town Rochester (248) 651-2679.  Editor/Publisher Lion Kathy Gladd—(248) 656-8235 lkgladd@yahoo.com  

Happy Birthday to You! 
The following Lions have birthdays in 

September 

Larry Cole  September 7 

Bill Hansen  September 7 

George Newton September 8 

Rod Bunia  September 9 

Bill Sefcik  September 12 

Bob Treppa  September 22 

Bernie Ris  September 28 
 

SeptemberMeeting 

Theme:   

 

Rochester Lions Picnic 

The canister collections for August total 311.00 .  
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From: Lion Kathy Gladd 
809 Dressler Lane 
Rochester Hills, MI  48307 

To: 


